ITPC agenda – March 4, 2009
Attendees:  Nadine Stern, , Winnifred Brown-Glaude, Alex Czeto, Yongming Want, Rich Kroth, Thomas Little, Stephen Kornas, Shawn Sivy, Pat Pasinski, Jim Bricker, Jeff Kerswill, Yifeng Hu, Lynn Braender
Excused:  Jason Schweitzer, Tabitha Dell’Angelo, Mimi Cappelli
Telecomm needs assessment – Brad Coburn

· Can calls be blocked as needed?

· Interest in an easy speed dial function, redial function

· Call trees and reporting for usage determination

· Interest in wireless phone system, ala Cordless. Provides mobility for staff on floor.

· Or forward to cell phone

· Virtual numbers for reaching someone “anywhere”

· “Everything we’re talking about is what you can do at home”

· Improved cell coverage

· Integrate personal cell to campus system, masking with a campus phone number?

· CallerID and CallerID on VM with redial

· Phone conferencing function

· Video phone conferencing – encourage with lessened travel budgets

· Speaker phones

· Call waiting

· Interested in UC – VM as an attachment to email

· Desktop cells: Are there practical reasons for not using cell phones, e.g. health concerns?

· Separation of work and home

· Improved messaging system

Update on Communication Plans – Lynn Braender

Lynn updated the group on the meeting that was held on Feb 18 with some faculty and most of the academic support specialists.  Lynn created a google doc and asked the attendees at the meeting to  contribute information regarding the communication plans.  Lynn sent out a draft for our review on 3/18/09.  She will present an update at the next ITPC meeting on April 1.  Lynn recommends that as the communication plans evolve, we look to the support specialists to give updates about plan progress throughout the year.
Update on IT mini-grant submissions – Jeff Kerswill

Jeff prepared the mini-grant information and sent it to ITPC members on 3/17/09.  As Jeff requested in his email, please review each of the mini-grant proposals and fill out the on-line form by 3/31/09.

New Business:

SGA topics:  Thomas Little and Stephen Kornas were interested in reporting back to SGA about:

1 – what tools are available for student organizations to use for web page development
Shawn Sivy has a plan to rollout ELGG, wordpress and a wiki tool on campus – no firm timeframe as of yet.
2 – when using the search engine, there are outdated pages that appear in the search and they were interested in how to get more timely information higher in the search.

Some of the outdated material that shows up in the TCNJ search is due to old web pages.  The search engine used (google) is accurate because the page still exist.

We have sent this information to Public Affairs and ask that they send a reminder out so that individuals responsible for maintaining department or student organzation website perform routine maintenance to remove out of date web pages.  
Removing webpages can be done with an FTP client.  There is also a page setup to help student groups manage their TCNJ web sites -  http://www.tcnj.edu/~helpdesk/web/studentorgs.html
NEXT MEETING – APRIL 1, 2009 FROM 1:30 PM TO 2:50 PM IN THE LIBRARY CONFERENCE ROOM

